Board Report 2/7/18

Summer School — We are in the process of organizing summer school courses and contracting teachers. This
summer we have a few teachers at the Middle School who are hoping to offer courses to incoming 6-8 grade
students. We are currently in need of teachers willing to teach incoming 5K — incoming 2" grade courses.

February Student Council Focus — Kindness Bingo. For the month of February, students are completing kind
acts and turning these in to the office. Each week one Bingo board is drawn. This student is recognized for
his/her kind acts on the announcements and all children entering their completed Bingo boards are entered
into a grand prize drawing just for participating.

Olympic Readers — Today we kicked off our Olympic Reading Event. Grade levels will compete to see which
grade reads the most pages outside of their school day throughout the Winter Olympics season. Students will
submit their total pages read each day using a Google Form on their Chromebooks and our Library staff will
move a skier for each grade level down the ski slope to represent the number of pages tallied for each grade
level. There will be Gold, Silver, and Bronze grade level winners. We will also be holding Olympic Reading
Events throughout the school where students read to

- Speed Skating Readers — How many pages can you read in 15 minutes?

- Free Style Reading -

- Cross Country Readers — How long can you stay focused on your book? Building endurance.

- Free Style Reading — Self-selected text build a love of reading. Develop a reading balanced habit.

- Figure Staking Readers — Focus on technique, poise and concentration while reading

- Biathlon Readers — How quickly can you get settled into a spot and maintain your reading?

- Ice Hockey Readers — Hockey players are dependent upon team members. Read with a partner and
build your reading skills together.

PBIS Fashion Show and Relay Race — Students put on a fashion show displaying appropriate winter dress
modeling both how to be prepared for winter weather and what would not be appropriate for our winter
weather conditions.

Spring Showcase: A Night at the Museum

April 24,2018

4:45-7:00

March 9th - Teacher Deadline to sign up for participation

Notify Brian P or Laurie T your grade level and what your students/classses will share.



